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Benha University President hosts a Student Delegation from the Central University of Nationalities in China

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] Prof.Dr. El-Sayed El-Kady, the university president hosts a student delegation from the central university of nationalities in China. The student delegation studies the Arabic language in Arabic- language teaching center for non-natives. This meeting is held in the presence of prof.Dr. Ahmed Maged, the dean of the faculty of engineering/ Shubra, prof.Dr. Ghazi Assasa, the university president chancellor of the international relationships, prof.Dr. Attia Gomaa, the faculty’s deputy of the educational and students affairs, prof.Dr. Saied Abd-Allah, the faculty’s deputy of community service and environment development, prof.Dr. Ramadan Sakr, the head of the quality management unit in the faculty and several faculty’s members.
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